

TO GIVE YOUR BEST, YOU HAVE TO REST

From the Office

Grateful, more grateful, most grateful, that is the feeling at the end of an extremely busy first term of 2023. We look back with contentment and gratitude on the successes and fantastic achievements. Thank you to every learner, parent and teacher who contributed to an unforgettable term.

Grab the upcoming break with both hands and enjoy the break from school activities.

Ms Teegan Janse van Rensburg is leaving us at the end of the term. She leaves a void in our school and we wish her the best for her new adventure in the Netherlands.

Ms Natasha Hollander, who is already known to MRP, will be taking over the reins from her.

Hacasha Florianaci, who is all eady known to First, will be taking over the Fems Home

INFORMATION











INTRODUCTORY STUDY SKILLS COURSE

Please click on the link for more information regarding an introductory study methods course offered mainly for Grade 4 learners. If you are interested in your child attending the course, please complete the tear-off slip and return it before or on 17 March.

Study Skills Course

REPORTS

Grade 1 to Grade 7 learners' reports will be available on Ed-Admin at 12:00 on Friday, 17 March.

Intersen Phase Reports - Please note the percentage per subject used to calculate the average:

20 % Home Language

20 % Mathematics

15 % FAL

15 % Science

10 % Geography

10 % History

5 % Robotics & Technology

5 % Computers

Parents are welcome to make appointments for the Parent Afternoon on 17 April, from Wednesday, 12 April.

Uniform Shop Holiday Trading Hours March / April 2023

17 March	08:00 – 17:00
18 March – 4 April	Closed
5 & 6 April	08:00 – 16:00
7 – 10 April	Closed
11 April	08:00 – 17:00

For urgent queries please call 064 937 0551

GRADE 1 APPLICATIONS FOR 2024

We kindly request parents to submit Grade 1 applications for 2024 before the end of March 2023. No hard copy or email applications will be accepted. Follow the link below to reach the Admissions page in order to complete the application. For any enquiries, please contact Corrie Burger at corrieb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za or telephonically on 012 940 9122.

MIDSTREAM RIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL

ADMISSIONS

GRADE 8 ADMISSIONS 2024

Grade 8 admissions for 2024 will be open until Friday, 28 April 2023. If you would like your child to attend *Midstream College*, kindly note that you have to complete the application form online.

Please consult the *Midstream College* website for the relevant guidelines and online form.

https://www.midstreamcollege.co.za/admissions/
For any admission enquiries, contact Ms Carine Cronje. (carinec@midstreamcollege.co.za)

MIDSTREAM RIDGE "SAFARI" OPEN DAY

Visitors were able to travel from one exhibition/activity to the next in a wonderfully relaxed atmosphere. Thank you very much for everyone's contribution and support.

Competitions:

Congratulations to Mrs Iwona Smit, our lucky winner of the Stationery Package for 2024, which was sponsored by CW Stationers.

Congratulations to Mrs Prashina Pillay who won the Guess-how-many-Rakkers gift pack.



